DLYLA Board Meeting: November 8, 2021
Submitted by Maureen Manion Leone, Secretary

New additions to the board:  Jeff Short is parental representative, Joe Szombathy is Vice President, and Maureen Manion Leone is Secretary. John Clarke remains as President and Dawn Taylor remains as Treasurer.
Two Year Term, no elections for another year. 
Joe, Maureen, John and Dawn are attending as board members. 
Season Updates: COVID was present last Spring and no big issues. We are now paying stipends to the head coaches.  There are a couple of parents to coach the young girls, but still looking for someone to coach the middle school girls. 
We did Sandy Springs in the Spring Season for the boys, and partnered with Peachtree City, Wheeler and Henry County for a mini league for the Fall.  For the upcoming Spring work with both leagues. 
For the girls we played with Southern Edge, and unfortunately all games were at Kell High School. The league is new so trying for figure things out. Been happy with it.  For the upcoming season, field space for girls can get 1 night a week either T/Th at Druid Hills High School. Will be the later time and under the lights. 
There is a good chance won’t offer oldest grade bracket for boys and girls, depends on registrations. 
Finances:  We have a healthy bank account. We had profit of $4000 this year. In a good position financially. Big expense for the year is boy’s chest protectors, which is a new requirement for all boys. 
Clinics: Offering Free Learn to Play Clinics and reaching out to all PTAs in elementary schools. So far, most registrants are from programs outside of the two districts.  Would like to get more registrations from within our districts.  
January 29th – Swarm Game will be DLYLA day.  Free ticket when you register for the Spring Season.
Questions/Ideas:  Instagram account for DLYLA?  Dawn will look into it. Looking for ways to contact potential coaches for the girls. Ideas include: Women’s leagues and Agnes Scott College.

 
